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13 October 2014 

 

Fatal accident at Kroondal Platinum Mine  

 

Aquarius Platinum Limited (“Aquarius” or the “Company”) regrets to advise that Mr Pedro Tafulane 

Nhabinde, a Team Leader at Aquarius Platinum South Africa’s Kroondal mine (Kwezi shaft), was 

fatally injured in a fall of ground incident on 11 October 2014.   

 

The Aquarius board and management extend their sincere condolences to Mr Nhadine’s family and 

colleagues. 

 

Management has suspended operations at Kwezi Shaft pending a technical review of the area. The 

Department of Mineral Resources and representative unions have been fully apprised of the 

incident. 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 
 
Willi Boehm – Company Secretary 
+61893675211 
 
Charmane Russell (Russell & Associates) 
+2711 880 3924 
 
or visit: www.aquariusplatinum.com 
 

 


